
 
 
Summer is here!! We can’t 
wait for all the fun things 
we have planned. Please be 
sure you have paid your 
summer program fee ($200) 
by June 7th. If this fee must 
be paid since it is all-
inclusive for the summer. 
 
Please keep an eye on the 
summer schedule so that 
your child doesn’t miss any 
of our special days each 
day. If you need an 
additional copy please let us 
know.    
 
Also, a reminder to let us 
know if you will be taking a 
vacation and are full time. 
You will qualify for half off 
the week’s tuition if you 
have been here a year. 
 
 
 
 
Have a great month!  
Ms. Heather    
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Part- time parents: If you need to switch days, please allow 
at least one full week’s notice to request a change of 
schedule. Our staffing is done a week in advance and we 
need to make sure that our classrooms are covered.  

All Accounts must be current before heading into our Summer 
Program. If necessary, please stop by the office to make 
payment arrangements. This includes our Summer Program 
fee.   

Please Congratulate Ms. Mary, Ms. Alice and Ms. Hayley on 
their High School Graduation. Also, Welcome back Ms. 
Mautrice for the summer! 

Our first field trip will be June 26. We will be going to the 
Washington Zoo. Please be sure your child is at the center by 
7:45 am. Please also remember to pack your child a lunch 
that is disposable, so our teacher’s do not have to carry 
lunches around all day. We should return around 3 pm.  

Our Pre-K and Kindergarten Graduation is June 14th at 4 pm. 
Our center will close at 3:30 to allow us to prepare for this 
special event. Please be prompt when picking up so that we 
may all be a part of this special day!  


